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Executive Summary Agriculture Science & Technology Land Lab Grant 

 
 

The District is applying to the Connecticut State Department of Education’s Career and 

Technical Education Secondary Supplemental Enhancement Grant to improve school-based 

experiential learning opportunities and accessibility to industry-based and educational equipment 

to support learning in the Agriculture Science & Technology program. 

 

Specifically, the grant will: 

• Create a designated, “Land Laboratory Area” 

• Install a modular shed/garage structure to store agricultural equipment 

• Establish a gravel path and gravel structural pads to improve drainage and access 

to raised beds, equipment, and the shed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Natalie Forbes, Director of Innovation & Grants 

 

Request: $50,000. 


